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Christmas parties held at all RNI locations 

There were Christmas 
parties held at all RNI 
locations to celebrate 
the holiday season.  
We were able to     
capture many photos 
from the events.  The 
Chatter would like to 
thank all of the staff 
for submitting photos 
to us.  Please take a 
look at the photos to 
the right and the      
additional photos on 
page 5 of the Chatter.  
Happy New Year to all 
of our readers! 

OôBrian celebrates significant weight loss 

RNI Chatter 

Jessica Daugherty, LSA has the pleasure of working 
with Brandon at the woodshop. She has noticed 
some positive changes to his lifestyle, which has 
led to some impressive weight loss. Being more  
active at the woodshop is only one part of the many 
great choices that have led to Brandon losing nearly 
75 lbs. Brandon says that he is eating healthier as 
well as going to the gym before he comes to work. 
We are super proud of him and want to cheer him 
on to continued success in his journey to live 
healthy.  



January Employee Anniversaries  
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Congratulations  
Veronica and Sharon  
þý ĈþĄā юі ðýó ює  
ĈôðāĂ þõ Ăôāąøòôˉ 
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Veronica Schenz        01/02/2004        19   Years 

Sharon Murray        01/03/2006        17   Years 

Sean Conrad                01/01/2015          8   Years 

Danielle Adkins        01/30/2017           6   Years 

Haylie Miller                 01/11/2021          2   Years 

 

Benedict helps out with Bucyrus Backpack 
Recently Peggy Benedict 
volunteered at the Bucyrus 
Backpack Program. They 
had her remove the 4 bags of 
rice from the box and tape a 
label on them so they could 
be used separately in the 
bags for the kids.   

Adkins takes a trip to ArcelorMittal 
Shown here is Heith Adkins who 
recently rode along with truck   
drivers Chuck Jeffries and John 
Westbrook to ArcelorMittal to pick 
up 900 pounds of paper to be  
shredded.  Thank you for your    
assistance Heith!  If your company 
has any shredding or recycling of 
old computer equipment, please 
give Shelby at RNI a call at 419-
774-4437 to schedule an              
appointment. 
 
 


